
WFIL BROADCASTING CO. 

PH tLADELPH IA 

November 19,1935 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. #2 
Talnutport, Pa. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

This will verify your reception of our Station 
on Saturday, November 16,1935, from 5:13-5:27 A M 
E.S.T. 

We are making these tests for technical purposes 
end your information is valuable to us. 

We appreciate your interest and trust that you 
will continue to listen in to WFIL. 

Yours very truly, 

ADIO STATION WFIL 

)4/' 

Donald Withycomb 
M General Manager 


